
From: licensing
To: Verbick, Jim; Phelps, Jean
Subject: FW: 2438 Winnebago Class B Calss C license
Date: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 8:20:57 AM

From: Lynn Olson <                                               > 
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 1:58 PM
To: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: 2438 Winnebago Class B Calss C license

I am writing to register my opposition to granting any liquor licenses for the Carbon buildings. 
I have resided in this complex since last October and can attest that it is already very loud 
there with resident activity and parking is very limited on the street. Additionally, soon they 
will begin constructing the Grand Families portion of the development across the street which 
will include dozens of children, whom I've already deemed at risk, as this stretch of 
Winnebago has become a common shortcut for speeders trying to save time getting to 
Milwaukee street.

Please look elsewhere for a business of this sort - this is a family oriented location and not 
appropriate, or feasible for parking for a business of this nature.  

Lynn Olson


